
 

 

 

Unit 07-05 & 07-07, Level 7, Menara MBMR,  

No. 1, Jalan Syed Putra, 58000, Kuala Lumpur. 

 

Update #2  

19th March, 2020.  

 

During the Movement Control Order our Sales & Design Staff are working remotely to continue to 

service our Customer needs.  

 

Sales and Design staff can be contacted as usual. We will continue to accept Purchase Orders, Submit 

Approvals and provide Designs to ensure a prompt return to business as usual when permitted by the 

Government.  

 

In addition, in the event that Customers job sites have received official Consent to continue/resume 

activities we can dispatch materials when provided with copy of the Consent documents.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Best Regards,  

SPEED CONCRETE INDUSTRIES SDN. BHD. 


